

June 2, 2022

Care Camps ATTN Ms. Karen McAndrew 609 Pittston Rd., RR#1 Cardinal, Cardinal KOE 1EO

Dear Ms. McAndrew,

Thank you! Two words that don't quite convey the depth of gratitude of our families whose children participate at Camp Wapiyapi. What does gratitude for your generosity look like?

"Joy, laughter, and being a kid again," shared a grateful parent. Her son Greyson, an eleven-year-cancer survivor facing POTS episodes, has been devastated to miss school and field trips, specials, dances, and class parties. "It's so heartbreaking because he is often sad and disappointed."

Greyson will get the support he needs while at Camp Wapiyapi and enjoy playing with kids who understand and accept him --- just as he is.

Your generous operational grant of \$12,000 received May 31, 2022 makes this possible! Whatever cancer has done to their bodies or whatever developmental disabilities they now face, campers find support amongst others who understand – at no charge to their families.



Hank In / Our families are so grateful

Thank you for being an integral part of our special community of healing. You make *Hope and Healing Happen!*

With gratitude,

Darla Dakin Executive Director

*Postural Orthostatic Tachycardia Syndrome

No goods or services were received in exchange for your contribution.

Wapiyapi is a 501(c)(3) charitable nonprofit organization; Federal Tax ID #84-1475930